NEW APPLICATION DEADLINE


In the context of COVID-19, please note that UGA has for now decided to maintain its summer program Mountains in a Changing World and to postpone the application deadline to April 15th - without request for payment of a deposit before after April 15th.

[bookmark: _GoBack]However, April 15th will also be the date we have determined to make a decision in this regard.
 
To this day, we hope that the late date of the program will allow us to run it. As a reminder, it is planned to last from June 22 to July 10.



Best regards,
UGA Team

